
~·tay 12 , 1960 

President A. W. Dent 
Dillard University 
New Orleans 22, La. 

Dear President Dent, 

Thank you for your letter of April 4. 
As you may recall, at that tirne I was 
inquiring about the possi bility of 
placement in your Department of Religion. 

Since that time I have decided to 
accept a position as Associate Professor 
of Theology and Pastoral Care at Phillips 
Theological Seminary in Enid, Oklahoma • 

... 
Thank you very much for your interesto 

I slncerely hope that some occasion 
brings us together. Best wishes. 

Cordially yours, 

Thomas c. Oden 




